NESCTINS Water Resources Department
i ey, Oregon 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
; Salem, OR 97301
(503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904

Kate Brown, Governor

Thank You

June 7., 2018
VIA E-MAIL

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
911 NE 11" Avenue

Portland, OR. 97232-4181

tim maver@fws.gov

Dear Tim,

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Leasing Program. [ want to express
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order for the renewal of Instream Lease [L-1330. If you have
any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0858.

Sincerely,
O Meear—
Ann Reece

Transfer and Conservation Section

cc: Watermaster District 18
File IL-1330

Enclosure



